Amanda Baryenbruch

From:

James Koldoff <twojkoldoff@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, April 21, 2021 2:45 PM

To:

Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject:

External: LIBRARY BOARD

Dear Mayor Nickels and Manitowoc Common Council;

I respectfully request that you would be so kind as to appoint Aaron Erdmann and Gregg Wolf to the Manitowoc Library Board, filling the two seats of current members whose terms expire on June 1st, and the members of the City Council to approve of these appointments. I want to thank all of you for serving our community and doing what is right according to are founding fathers of this great nation.

Sincerely, James Koldoff

Sent from my iPad Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.